
 

Dear Community, 

  

My team and I love interacting with you through our weekly newsletters and follow up 
exchanges. It is so important to me that these newsletters stay focused on day to day events in 
the district and on services we want to bring to your attention while keeping them apolitical. We 
have now entered into the final days before the general election and it is important to hold to our 
Assembly rules requiring a moratorium on mass communications until after the election. We are 
continuing to collect news and highlights from around the district to share with you all and look 
forward to reconnecting soon!   

In good health, 

Anna 

 
  
 In good health, 

 

Anna Kelles, Ph.D. 

Assemblymember, 125th A.D. 
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Was this email forwarded to you? Sign up to receive my weekly newsletters here. 
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